RICK SNYDER GOVERNOR



BRIAN CALLEY

March 4, 2018

St. Helen Lake Association P.O. Box 523 St. Helen, MI 48656

Dear Friends,

As governor of Michigan, I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the St. Helen Lake Association on their 25th anniversary.

It is not every day that such a milestone is reached, and you should be proud of this accomplishment. Over the past 25 years you have worked tirelessly to expand your association and protect Lake St. Helen. Your goals of promoting education and the general welfare of Lake St. Helen are admirable. Thank you for your commitment to your community and towards making Michigan a better place to live, work and play.

On behalf of the people of Michigan, congratulations on a truly laudable achievement. Please accept my best wishes for continued success and prosperity in the future.

Sincerely,

Rick Snyder Governor